
    

 

To our customers, distributors, and employees: 

 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Nathan Asher Hallquist to the position of Executive 
Vice President, effective March 4, 2019.  With this appointment LSTC renews its commitment to 
the business model that our customers and partners have long valued and come to expect. 
 
Nathan has been with LSTC for many years, and his credentials make him an excellent choice 
on both the technical and business levels for our continued success and growth. 
 
In this position he will support our core mission of technical excellence while offering a fresh 
focus on overall user experience.  He believes that the two keys to our ongoing success are, 
first, a commitment to produce a scalable, multi-physics, analysis solver implemented within a 
one-code, one-model, one-license, philosophy and, secondly, a commitment to continue our 
unique approach to relationships with distributors, customers, alliance partners, and the 
broader engineering and scientific communities. 
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致我们尊敬的客户，经销商和员工：

Nathan Asher Hallquist先生已经在LSTC工作多年，他在技术和商务上的资历是LSTC持续成功和

我们很荣幸地宣布，自2019年3月4日起，任命Nathan Asher Hallquist先生担任LSTC公司执行副

总裁一职。通过此任命，LSTC再次承诺长期以来对我们客户和合作伙伴所珍惜和期望的商业模式。

发展的绝佳选择。

Nathan Asher Hallquist先生在新岗位上，将继续推动LSTC以技术卓越为核心使命，同时提供全

新的用户体验。他相信LSTC持续成功的两个关键是：首先，通过"一个程序，一个模型，一个许可"

的理念，致力于开发一个可扩展的多物理场分析求解器; 其次，继续承诺LSTC与经销商、客户、

合作伙伴以及更广泛的工程和科学社团之间独一无二的合作方式。




